
 

INQUIRY INTO [SHORTENED NAME OF INQUIRY]  

 
Inquiry into the Kooragang Island Orica chemical leak 

 

PUBLIC FORUM 
 
The Select Committee on the Orica chemical leak is holding a public forum as part of its inquiry into 
the chemical leak that occurred on Kooragang Island on 8 August 2011 and the response by Orica and 
government agencies to the incident. 
 
The Committee invites local residents and other interested individuals to attend the forum on: 
 

Monday 14 November 2011 
5.30-7.30pm, the Auditorium, Stockton RSL 

 
Each speaker will have up to five minutes to tell the Committee your views about the chemical leak and 
the response to it by Orica and the Government. Your comments must be relevant to the inquiry’s 
terms of reference which are available at: www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/oricainquiry.  
 
Those wishing to speak MUST pre-register your interest with the committee secretariat. Depending 
on the number of people who register, a ballot may be held to allocate the time available. The 
Committee will determine the list and order of speakers and notify speakers of their allocated time prior 
to the forum. 
 
The Committee is keen to hear as many views as possible from the community on this important issue. 
 
At the end of the inquiry the Committee will report to Parliament with recommendations for 
government action. The opinions stated at the public forum will inform the Committee’s report and 
recommendations.  
 
 
 
 
 

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL

  SELECT COMMITTEE ON THE KOORAGANG ISLAND ORICA CHEMICAL LEAK

If you would like to speak at the public forum, please contact us 
before 5 pm on Wednesday 9 November 2011 by: 

 Phone – (02) 9230 3544 
 Email – oricainquiry@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

 
Further information about the Inquiry is on the Committee’s 
website www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/oricainquiry. 
 


